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BEACH SAFETY 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 22/22                       14 MARCH 2022 

The purpose of this Report is to confirm the appointment of two part-time Beach Safety workers for the 
period 1 June to 30 September 2022. 

NO. DETAILS 

1)  BACKGROUND    

a) In Minute 21/22 of its meeting of 14 February 2022 the Town Council resolved to: 
approve the temporary employment of two Beach Safety Workers for the period 1 June – 30 
September this year at a predicted cost of £7,854. 

b) Following advertisement of the two posts three applications were received. 
c) Interviews by a panel chaired by the Assistant Town Clerk and including Councillor James 

Toogood and the Town Council’s Maintenance Manager were held on Monday 14 March 2022. 

2)  APPOINTMENTS   

The Panel decided unanimously to appoint Bethany Whitehead and Lloyd Wheatley to the posts of 
Beach Safety Workers for the period 1 June to 30 September. 

 RECOMMENDATION 

The Town Council is recommended to confirm these appointments.`  

 
 
 
 
 


